
STOP CUTS
TO EDUCATION! 

TAKE ACTION! ASK YOUR MPP WHY THIS IS HAPPENING

The Ontario government has 
no mandate to make massive 
cuts to our education system.

WE ARE
THE PEOPLE.
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Children and youth will fall through the cracks with 
larger class sizes and less funding to education.

Cuts to education will result in fewer teachers and 
education workers and fewer resources to meet the 
diverse needs of students.

Cuts to education mean fewer supports for special 
education, less money to fix buildings, and the 
potential closing of community schools.

Possible changes to the teacher and ECE model of 
Full-day Kindergarten would take away a great start 
from Ontario’s youngest students.

Mandatory e-learning for high school students 
reduces access to education.

STUDENTS SHOULDN’T HAVE TO PAY 
FOR GOVERNMENT CUTS!

ONTARIO MUST INVEST IN OUR CHILDREN AND THEIR FUTURE. 

DON’T MAKE THEM PAY FOR GOVERNMENT CUTS.

For more information: 1-800-668-9138  www.powerofmany.ca
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